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1972 

Parish     o f     HELLESDON 

Minutes of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  

held Via Zoom,  

on TUESDAY 27th APRIL 2021, at 7.00 p.m. 

   
 

1. The Chairman welcomed all those in attendance including Councillors and residents of 
the Parish.  
 

2. The Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held 14th March 2019 were agreed and signed 
by the chair.  

 
3. There were no matters arising  
 
4. The Chairman of Hellesdon Parish Council apologised on presenting the report, 

unfortunately due to having Covid the written report will be published on the website 
following the meeting.   

 
5. A member of the public spoke with regard to the 20mph speed reduction being imposed 

on Meadow Way.  Questions on the length of time it has taken and how it will not affect 
the parking of parents taking children to the school. Cllr Gurney spoke with regards to all 
residents of Meadow Way being consulted on the project.   

 
6. Issues raised with regards to the 20mph speed limit for Meadow Way will be discussed 

with Norfolk County Council highways at a planned meeting with the highways officer and 
Cllr Gurney.  

 
The chairman spoke with regards to no speed watch group in Hellesdon, and due to 
dwindling numbers in volunteers this had disbanded.  

 
7. The Chairman thanked all those who had attended and the meeting closed at 8:39pm  

 

 
 


